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							25 May 2018
Dear Trinity Family
I write to provide you with information about half term revision opportunities. As you are aware, we are in the midst of the critical exam season and we want to ensure that pupils have optimum conditions to revise and resources.  To this end there will be a selection of targeted subject-specific revision sessions on the following days:
· Wednesday 30th May, Food and Cookery VCert (9am -3pm);
· Thursday 31st May, Geography (9am-2pm);
· Friday 1st June, History (9am – 1pm);
· Saturday 2nd June, Product Design (10am – 12 midday);
· Saturday 2nd June, Geography (12 midday – 3pm).
Candidates for these subjects are expected to attend promptly with their revision guides, exercise books and writing equipment. Please do make sure your child makes every effort to attend these sessions.
It is our expectation that every year 11 pupil has a revision timetable and should be spending at least five hours a day revising.  Revision should be broken into smaller sessions lasting between 30-40 minutes with short breaks in between.  Pupils should have revision guides and resources to use for this purpose.  Show My Homework is being filled by all subject teachers with specific tasks to help pupils over the Easter break.  In addition, there are a number of resources which are available online using the following website and login: https://students.pixl.org.uk
PiXL School Number: 701857
Password: Indep52
Please help your child by asking about their revision and helping them to stick to a revision timetable.  Testing your child on key knowledge and terms is also a very useful activity.
I do hope that your child works hard over the half term break, and uses the time to prepare fully to achieve the best grades possible.
Yours faithfully

Clare Shobbrook
Assistant Headteacher, Head of Year 11
